Today, Tuesday

LANDSCAPING & WATER CONSERVATION GROUP UPDATES
JOIN US FOR NEXT MEETING : TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 AT 6:30PM

To:  All Menlo Commons Residents
From: Dag Forssell
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022

This door drop message
is the same as the e-mail.

Hello all,

My extensive slide show, focused on opportunities given an eventual conversion of MC to
LONG TERM drought resistance was well received two weeks ago. Since then | have updated
and added slides to clarify, add insight about noise, and add ideas for features along our
perimeter.

Several regulars missed the show.
As things turn out, Eve is not available this evening, and John is not either.

I'll take the opportunity for a repeat performance. It is not easy to grasp all the information
and ideas held in 70 slides the first time through. And now there are 80. So this will be an
opportunity for review, clarification, understanding, and discussion.

My slide show deals with opportunities for MAJOR, LONG TERM landscape changes as
California finds itself in a 50 year (or more) drought and Menlo Commons finds itself
compelled to cut back even more on irrigation. If not this year, then in coming years.

| hope that residents who have not participated in discussions of short term action to save
water will come to participate in a discussion of LONG TERM opportunities for change that
can be of great benefit to all residents.

Best, Dag

Meeting 8 is scheduled for Tuesday, Sep 27.

Note: As of Wednesday noon, these slides will be available for your perusal in the green
binder in the Commons Board room, as well as our online archive:

www.forssell.com/menlo/Drought/Drought.html
Or

www.forssell.com / For Menlo Commons residents / Menlo Commons Projects / Landscaping



